
From: Mike White @gmail.com>  
Sent: 24 June 2023 16:23 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: EN010127 – Mallard Pass Solar Project 
 
Unfortunately I will not be here when the discussions take place about the Mallard Pass Solar Farm 
Ltd. 
I have already put in letters to my local MP and to people reviewing this project. 
I was involved in Agriculture for well over 50 years and lived and worked in 4 countries, Zambia 
(volunteered for 3 years), Iran, Saudi Arabia and Denmark. I have also been in another 15 countries 
where I have been selling and helping customers from Australia to Mexico. So I do have knowledge 
about agriculture all over the world. 
My concern is that the number of people in the world is growing but food production is not.growing 
as fast. In this country the population is increasing but because of the increase in houses,commercial 
buildings, travel lines,and recreation food production is not. Buildings, especially commercial ones, 
should be covered in  solar panels so that electric production goes up without  a loss of land. 
I can understand that with the current problems with Agriculture people want to do something else 
and I fully understand this but I am concerned that younger generations are going to have less food 
available and at higher prices. 
Regards 
Michael White, 

 
 
 




